


Letter from the Elementary 
Principal, Ben Voborsky
Parent Teacher Conferences are here again! 

You have received an invitation for Parent Teacher 
Conferences, not just any Parent Teacher Conference but 
STUDENT Led Parent Teacher Conferences. What does this 
mean? It means that your student will be showing you what 
they have been learning in school. They will share with you 
their classroom experience and demonstrate their growth. 
Your student will be doing a lot of the talking but there will 
be room for questions from you!

Possible Questions for Your Student

·      What was your favorite part about ……?

·      What was the main idea that you learned from……?

·      What was the most difficult part about ……?

·      How did you improve on……?

·      How did you decide to……?

We look forward to seeing you and your student at Student 
Led Parent Teacher Conferences on Wednesday, March 14, 
2012! 

If you cannot attend your scheduled conference time please 
contact your students teacher to reschedule!

Letter from the Superintendent,
Greg Hughes
Dear Parents,

It’s that time of the year again when the school will be 
hosting Parent Teacher Conferences/Student Led Conferences 
on, Wednesday, the 14th of March. As always, these are both 
ideal opportunities for parents to gauge their child’s progress 
and learn more about the academic program that they are 
studying here at Khartoum American School.  








